From: Jeffries, William 
Sent: Tuesday, August 08, 2017 3:26 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Neighborhood Opportunity Fund Orientation Meeting

Steve – 

Please be advised that on Friday, July 28th the Department of Planning and Development (DPD) hosted an orientation meeting for the first group of awardees for the Neighborhood Opportunity Fund (NOF).  This primary purpose of this meeting was give awardees an opportunity to meet one another; outline the anticipated requirements and next steps for the program; and provide targeted technical assistance regarding both access to capital and the licensing and permitting processes.  The meeting was hosted by JPMorgan Chase at the Chase Tower (10 N. Dearborn Street), which offered to provided lunch for this meeting for both NOF awardees and City staff.  The City staff working at this meeting were:

· Victoria Gaspar – Department of Planning and Development

· William Jeffries – Department of Planning and Development

· Bernita Johnson-Gabriel – Mayor’s Office

· Aarti Kotak – Department of Planning and Development 

· Korene Smith – Department of Planning and Development

· Susana Soriano – Department of Planning and Development

Please let me know if there are any follow-up questions or further actions required on our part.

Tim Jeffries, AICP

Coordinating Planner
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